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Friday 15th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Monday 2nd December we have arranged for the Foundation Stage children to visit 

St. Mary`s Catholic Academy for a very special interaction with the animals from 

“Farm on Wheels”. This will be an exciting visit where the children will get to interact 

and learn about animals. They will also meet some of the animals from the Nativity 

story and may even get the chance to dress up.  

 

We will be attending in 2 groups with the first leaving school at 9.10am, travelling to 

St. Mary`s via the school minibus. Children will return to school in time for lunch. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings appropriate outer clothing for the weather; warm 

coat, hat, gloves and wellies 

 

The cost of this visit is £6.50 which should be paid, alongside completing your consent 

form via your child`s Scopay account by Monday 25th November. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Molloy 

Class Teacher 
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